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Please support of the Dash-3 amendment to HB 2525A to require that game meat donated to charities be
free of lead ammunition, which is highly toxic and poses a serious health risk to those who might consume
the meat, especially children.

I am urging you to vote YES on the Dash-3 amendment to HB252A.

 
 
---------------------------------------------------------
Lora Meisner
Coalition Advocating for Animals (CAFA)
www.cafaoregon.org
Get it done while it's only one, spay a stray
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